
 
 
 

 REQUEST FOR PROPOSAL 
 

The Peralta Community College District (PCCD) is requesting the submittal of Statements of 

Qualifications (SOQs) from qualified firms to provide CEQA Services for College of Alameda 

Science and Admin Project & Laney STEM Project (RFP No. 21 22/09).  SOQs and Proposals 

are to be submitted electronically (via Vendor Registry), by 2:00 PM, on November 2, 2021. 

 

The District is asking experienced and proven firms to submit their qualifications and 

proposals to provide CEQA Consulting services for the District’s College of Alameda Science 

and Admin project and the STEM building at Laney College. 

 

A Non-mandatory  Pre-Proposal conference will be held on October 19, 2021 at 10 AM via 

Zoom: Conference Meeting ID 927 5320 0064 pasword:831049. 

 
https://cccconfer.zoom.us/j/92753200064?pwd=emlPSWlhb3RJNFZWYWU3dnlyelZXUT09 

 

After registering, you will receive a confirmation email containing information about joining 

the meeting. 

 

Copies of the pre-qualification documents may be obtained by clicking on the following link: 

https://build.peralta.edu/vendorregistry . 

 
Governing Codes: 

GC 53068 

EC 81641  

 

Publication Dates: October 8, 2021 and October 15, 2021 

https://cccconfer.zoom.us/j/92753200064?pwd=emlPSWlhb3RJNFZWYWU3dnlyelZXUT09
https://build.peralta.edu/vendorregistry

